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Dates to Remember
Feb 17
100th Day of Scheaol
Feb 13
Suzie Burger Night 2-10pm
Feb 19
Father Daughter Dance
Feb 22-26
Pennies for Patients
Feb 22
Taste of LaV Planning
Meeting 6pm - Library
Feb 23
ATS Test 9:15 am/LIB
Feb 25
Parent Coffee Chat
8:30 am/LIB
March 2
Dr Seuss' Birthday
Read Around the School
SSC 5:30 pm
PTC 6:30 pm
March 1, 3, 4
Twelfth Night
March 9
Class Meetings
SpmeK
5:30pm 788 gr
8 pm K-3rd gr
6:30 pm 4-6 grades
March 11
Peanuts Movie at 1:30 pm
Grade 1-8 Early dismissal
March 12
Tasie of LdV
March 11, 14-18
Grade 1-6 Early dismissal
March 18
Grade 1-8 Early dismissal
March 21-15
Spring Break
Your school-related event
could be featured hera!
This newsletter is distributed every
Monday of the school year. The
submission deadline is 8:45 am on the
last, non-holiday Thursday preceding
distribution. Please email your articles
to: dsandsons@sbeglobal.net.
Events and services advertised in this

newsletter are not necessarily endorsed
by LdV PTC or SCUSD.

Published by the parents of
Leonardo da Vinei eK-8

Next Issue: Feb 32
Deadiine: Feb 18
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eonardb da Vinci

eK-8 hool

Integrated Thematic Instruction Through Arts & Sciences

Father Daughter Red Carpet Galal
Have you bought your tickets yet? They are an sale after schoal for $25 or will be $30 at the door. Precrder with the
attached fiyer BY THURSDAY for $25. This is a “don’t miss" eventl

We Need You!
LdV community, we need your help to make this years' Father Daughter Dance a success. Please sign up to help
with a variety of tasks to make this event a wonderful memory for the daughters of LdV. Please consider donating
time and deserts! To sign up, contact Shannon Acklen by phone (916) 251-9041 or email threedais@gmail.com or

Adrienne Chan at achan@generalproduce.com.

L4V Nite at Suzie Burger
This Thursday night, eat at Suzie Burger, hang out with
LdV families and help the Dolphin Yacth Club build their
solar boat. Just bring the flyer attached to this newslet-
ter and enjoy a fun evening with good food and friends
(2-8 pm).

You Be the Judge
We are looking for science fair judges for the March
11th judging event. It will be broken up into two time
slot judging options: 2-5 pm and 6-9 pm. Please con-
tact Gelia Rosecrans at cz.rosecrans@gmail.com if you
can volunteer.

Use Correct Email
for Uncleared Absences
Not calling or emailing to report your child's absence
from school results in unexcused absences which are
considered truancies. There is only 50 much time within
which these truancies can be cleared or they remain
on your ¢hild's permanent record. Email chereesa-con-
ner@scusd.edu each day of your child’s absence.

Taste of LAV 2016 - March 123th
Plan on attending the annual after hours adult only Ldv
School Community Event, celebrating Ldv's 25th An-
niversary. The funds raised from this event will sup-
port Visual and Performing Art opporturdties for our
students. The event includes: local restaurant foad,
beverages, live and silent auctions of items such as:
“ticket parties, classroom arts/crafts, gift certificates,
wine wall and more.” Tickets are on sake now - $35 per
ticket and $60/couple.

Dolphinsi
This week’s dolphin is by 8th grader Haley V.

DON'T Mi88 FVENTS!

FEB 8
[ DY NIGHT AT SUZF. BURGFR

{take the attached flyer with you)

[EBig
FATHER DAUGHTER RFD CARPET GALA

{tickets on sale before and after school}
MARCH 2
TASIECF I DV

Help LAV Students

Learn the Art of Glass!

tdV is aimast to our goal to purchase a glass kiln for
our art programs. Once we have the kiln, we will need
parents who are experienced with glass to help our
students experience glass. Here is how you can be one
of those people and help with our final fundraising goal:
sign up for First Gfass Fusing Class on Saturday, April 2,
2016, 10:30 am - 1 pm, Bullseye Glass Resource Cen-
ter at 4514 Hollis Strest, Emeryville CA 94608, $100
includes materials for your handmade bowl. if we have
10-16 L4V related sign ups Bullseye will donate $800
toward our kiln. It's a win-win for LdV You will be taught
everything you need to know to be able to ereate your
own magnificent bowl, and to help our students with
their own ¢reations. Sign up now at hitps:buliseyeglass.
givezooks,.com/events/Leonardo-da-vinci-school-
april-2. Any adult can attend the class, 50 you can invite
your non-LdV friends to spend this fun, creative day
with you! —Elly Graves, LdV early Kinder teacher

Advertise (or Donate) to Suppors

LdV’s Middle School Theatre Program
The Da Vinci Players wouid fike to offer you an opportu-
nity to support the LdY middle school theatre program
by purchasing an ad in the program for our upcoming
production of William Shakespeare’s TWELFTH NIGHT.
This is a great way to show your support for owr mid-
dle school actors and to advertise your business to
the LdV commurity ... and beyond. We also welcome
tax-deductible donations which wil be recognized in
the program. See the attached fiyer (or go to the LdV
website) for details. Questions? Call Ellen Chapman at
446-4785.

Acadernic Talent Search

The ATS qualitying exam will be offered at LdV on Feb
23 at 2:15 am in the LdV Library. Applications for cur
rent 4-8th grade students are available in the front
office. Email diane-scule@scusd.edu or leave a mes-
sage at 277-7034 to request an application form be
sent to your child in their classroom.

Applications are due Feb 17. Payment for test ($15)
should be sent with your child the day of the test.

Information about classes and sample test ques-
tions can be found at the ATS website at http://edweb.
csus.edu/projects/ats

Watch Found...
...on playground, please contact diane-socule@scusd.
edu to describe and claim.
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Girls Softball Opportunity
Lav 7th and 8th grade girls: are. you inter-
ested in playing on a school softhall team this
year? In the past Sam Brannan has had girls
from LdV participate on their team since LdV
doesn’t currently have one. Tryouts are Feb,
18, 19, 20, from 3:00-4:15 @ Sam Brannan
Middie School! Contact brian-barrick@scusd.
edu if you have questions.

Science Club Shoe Drive
The middle school Science Club is organizing
a used shoe drive to help raise funds to defray
the cost of the trip for the students. A flyer is
attached with additional information. In addi-
tion to dropping off shoes in Room 27, they
may also be dropped off in the Front Office.
All shoes should be clean and wearable, and
placed in a bag that includes the classroom #
{and grade if Room 2) of your student if you
would like their class to receive credit for the
donation, as a contest is in the works to re-
ward the class that contiibutes the most pairs
of shoes. We encourage families to donate not
only their own outgrown or unneeded shoes,
but to also collect them from friends, neigh-
bors, co-workers & relatives, as this not only
helps send LdV students fo Costa Rica, but
a0 helps de-clutter our closets, provide foot-
wear and a source of income to people in
countries in need, and reduce the number of
shoes that still have life in them from going to
the landfill. Questions may be directed to Re-
bekkah Frost (rebekkah@me.com), Ryan Fong
(rcfong@acl.com) or Mr. Androlowicz (stan-
androlowicz@scusd.edu),

Dolphin Store Open
The LdV Dolphin Store is open after school
on Wednesdays (untt 3;15 pm), The store has
school supplies and healthy snacks for siu-
dents.

Father-Daughter Dance
Volunteers Still Needed!!
Fulfill your voluntesr hours and have fun while
doing ! Plenty of volunteers are stilt needed
to help at the event. Please sign up to help at:

http:/Avols.pt/Nnm2Q '

Looking for the Next Queen,
King, or Royal Court

The Renaissance Faire is one of LdV'’s biggest
ervichment events for our students. It takes
some organization book all the artists, supply
all the stations and gather the volunteers who
keep it running smoothly. We are looking for
a volunteer {or two) to take over coordinating
the 2017 Renaissance Faire. This is the perfect
time to decide to step up, because you wilt be
able to shadow our cument RF Queen through
the steps to making a successiul event. Please
contact UnChu Littlefield at tateskitchen@gmail.
com (please use ren faire in the subject ling).

Café da. Vinei Open!
Watch for the Calé kids seling $1 hot cocoa,
$1.50 coffee and a $2 "mocha” on Monday and
Friday mornings. We appreciafe your business!

Feel like a, Hot Cup of Coffee or

Tea when Cafe da Vinci is Closed?

LdV PTC School Climate Commities has do-
nated a KEURIG K Cup coffee maker for the
use of teachers and parents. i is located in
the front office for your use. You are welcome
to bring your own pod and cup, or purchase
a pod from Diane for onty $1. We have several
strengths of coffee, as well as hot chocolate,
and flavored coffees. Available for ONLY $1

School Cents
Please remember to take your December re-
ceipts to guest services at Arden Fair Mall or
leave them in the box in the front office.

S
E=AIE, Featured at the Father Daughter Dance
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Phota Booth Fun for Everyene &l Your Event!
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Serving Nothern Californla
wwwperl r com
916-572-PIXL (7495)

info@perfectpixelphotobooth.com

The Perfect Pixel Photo Booth is an ideal addition to any special occasion both large and smali:
Weddings, Graduations, Bar Mitzvahs, Sweel 165, Birthday Parties, Anniversaries, Clubs, Schoo! Dances, Social Evenis, Corporate Evenis.
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Word of the Week

The character word for this week is
TRUSTWORTHY. Every child wants to be
trusted by his or her family and friends. Once
lost, however, trust is difficult to regain. For
example, if a person who nomally tells the truth
tells one lie, that person can be viewed as less
trustworthy. That is why children must carsfully
consider all of their actions before acting. Trust
can be gained only by consistently acting in
trustworthy ways.

“To be frusted is a greater compliment thar to

be loved.” —George MacDonald

Learning Garden Workdays

March 12th 8-noon

April 16th 8-noon

May 6th 3-6pm

June 18th 8-noon

July 10th 8-noon

Sept 5th 8-noon
With any questions or suggestions, or offers to
help with the garden, please fesl free to con-
tact Greg greq richards@rocketmail.com or
216-716-6910 or Alexis Wasilchin: alexisbar-
tine@sbcglobal.net

Summer Learning
Programs
Free and Fun for grades K-12

Registration/Information 4-7 pm: March 1
@ CK McClatchy HS; March 2 & 31 @ Ser-
na Genter; March 8 @ Burbank HS; March
15 @ Rosemont HS; March 16 @ Kennedy
HS; March 30 @ Hiram Johngson HS. For
morg information 643-7993 or www.scus-
dyouthdevelopment.corg

Planning an Extended Absence?
Did you know non-medical absence days are
considered "unexcused™? To avoid being put
on a SARB contract for absences over three
days, you must have extended absance paper-
work in place before the absence. At least one
week before the absence, request an Extended
Absence Report from the main office. This form
needs to be complated by you and the teacher.
Returm the signed form to the office for Principal
approval. The teacher will then receive a packet
to complete and give to you with your child's
assignments. This packet must be completed
and returned to the teacher within five days of
your child’s return to school. If the Bdended
Absence Packet is not completed and  turmed
in, your chil’s absence will not be given the
appropriate clearance. Please feel free to ask
any questions about this process. Thank you—.
Chereese Conner, Clerk




LDU 7TH GRADE PRESENITS

— Tther Deughter Doaneo——
RED CARDPET GALA

HAVE YOU BOUGHT
YOUR TICKETS YET?

————
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1. BUY TICKETS

SALE PRICE!! $25 early bird pricing / $30 at the door
Look for tickets sales in front of the school OR grab a form in Diane’s office

2. COME TO THE DANCE
Friday, February 19th from 6:30pm - 10pm in the LDV Auditorium (Check-In at Cafeteria)

3. HAVE FUN & MAKE MEMORIES

We'll have raffle prizes, shopping in the boutique, dancing with a live DJ, contest, a photo
booth and professional photos, treats, pizza dinner, celebrity salon, games, and more!

Deadline to turn in this form with payment: Thursday, February 18, 2016

: Please fill out and detach this form along with your payment to LDV PTC 7th grade & return to Father Daughter box in Diane’s Office.

$25 Early Bird Sale or $30 At The Door

Ticket price good for father (or father like figure) and all accompanying daughters

Buy Your Raffle Tickets - $20 for 25 tickets or $1 each at the door

Tickets will be used in place of cash at the event to make purchases or enter one of the many raffle prizes!

# of daughters attending:

Daughter’s First & Last Name:
Classroom #: Teacher:
Total Cash or Money Included: $




Middle School

Januarg Stuc]cnts of the Month

Androlowicz, Science- Mariana Garcia & Alex DeNuzzo
Croft, History - Regina Sabala & Lauren Towne
Ismail, PE - Carina Singer & Conlee Graybill
Jones, SDC - Mai See Lee & Armando Torres
Logan, Math- Joseph Walton
Maltby, Math - Zachary Santsche-Chavez & Emily Wildemann

Nakayama, Music — Ciara Reed & Emily Wildemann
Sirard, Lang. Arts - Jessi Hernandez & Alexa Gray

Stiller, Art - Jesus Hernandez & Lebron Acklen




“January 2016 Students of the Month”

GRADE RM TEACHER ACADEMIC ACHIEVEMENT CITIZENSHIP ACADEMIC ACHIEVEMENT CITIZENSHIP
Early Kinder 2PM Elly Graves Guentin Robersen Tirzah Vasquez Abigail Ramirez Milo Turner
Kindergarten 2 Joy Saxton Chloe Arnold Jonah Newton Simon Cran Leila Herrera
3 Lisa Brown Mabel Holland Sullivan Ahrendt Margaret O'Toole Jerry Guster
4 Jane Walton Abby Bonnell Natalie Flores Max Lillis Charlie Turner
1L34 SDC 20 Patty Ryan Jaelyn Cooper (1% Pierre McDonald (159 Jaymari Harris (29
First ] Veasna Nim _uqm:nm_mno Vilallpando Payton Haines Avery Waiter Sophia Negrulya
6 Jamie Maroldy Nolan Androlowicz Graham Sethi- Proulx Griffin Thoma Santino Valles
7 Stacey Lombardi Alyssa Miranda-Babauta Ethan Sevier Frankie Quitiquit Charlie Sattelmayer
Second 1 Lauren inouye Quinn Bryant Anna Biller Lily Short Arleth Flores
5. Allison Hebert Erin Feguis Victor Flores Blaithin Fong
18 Julie Boettner Emerson Slean Linsey Escobar Sasha Bailey Cole Lyda
Third 8 Brandi Sidley Taylor Garfield India Favour Brock Katz Seth Rosecrans
9 Maribeth Niehaus Alejandra Taylor Luz Maria Maldonado Emilic Godnick Brodie Tanaka-Mohr
10 Kim Meade Lucas Tanaka- Mohr Emma Perez Eugenia CHazov Christopher _s.m:m:mN
4th.gth SDC 33A Phil Howard Angelina Bursiaga Delayna Garcia Armando Guerrero Alex Reyes
Fourth 15 Vienna Bustos Madelyn Whitnell Benjamin Sibbet
16 Brian Moore Ainsley Fong Jack Hammad Ruby Copher lsabella Castro
17 Deborah Dodd Sayuri Shimosaka JaKayla Gilmer Ben Brosemer Joshua Weinksheink
Fifth 23 Jim Aldridge Delaini Quitiquit Angeles Flores Sophia Mahaffy Jose Lopez
24 Kelly Toomey Holdin Fong Heidi Herrera Gianna Miranda Tino Munoz
25 Dan Maroldy Lydia Demand Ryan Castro Declan McGee Ashley Cobb
Sixth 21 Kim Williams Catalina Moore Thomas Mason Oliva Correia
22 Rhonda Wallace Alyssa Sexias Javier Gonzalez Emily Long Magdalena Niemeyer
29 Dave Celeste Ava Frazer - Arleth Perez Cedeira Dawson Scott Thomsen
Band 1 Jennifer Nakayama Alexa Santiago Ellie mmmou Jennie Richards Karina Elfiott




2016 LDV Boys

Team Roster

Congratulations!

1) Cole Kerksieck—7th
2)Owen Nordberg—6th
3)Quinn Genshlea—6th
4)Ivan Aguado—8th
5)Wesley Veiga—8th
6)Javier Gonzalez—6th
7)Solomon Eselek. —6th
8)Joshua Schley—8th
9)Marvin Puga—6th
10)Aidan Crane—6th
11)Ben Mitchell—7th
12)Justis Cooper—7th
13)Wes Scarpa—5th

14) Fabian Hernandez—7th
15) Joshua Vien—7th
16) Caelen McCormack—7th

Practice will be on Monday and
Wednesday from 3:15:-5:15pm.
Coach Anthony 916-833-6266 or
email barcafan2011@comcast.net.




Alexis Cano
Alina Long-Miranda
Annie Simpton
Brooke Tillinghast
lvy Darosa
Kaimana Shimosaka
Kiera Ault
- Kyra Kennedy
Lauren Towne
Lillian Johnson-Williams
Macy Andrade
Reagan Mar
Scarlet Pope
Shalom Wittenberg
Summer Santich
Trinity Dunbar




BRING IN THIS FLYER BRING IN THIS FLYER

THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 18TH THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 18TH
2PM TO 8PM

NO LIMIT TO SIZE OF PARTY, FLYER MAY BE COPIED AND/OR REPRODUCED,
GOOD ONLY FOR THE DATE AND TIME LISTED ABOVE.

WWW.SUZIEBURGER.COM 1 2820 P ST. SACRAMENTO, CA 95816 | 916.455.3500 WWW SUZIEBURGER.COM 1 2820 P ST. SACRAMENTO, CA 95816 | 916.455.3500




A Taste of LAYV

Annual Auction

Cocktails  Appetizers
Dancing Auction

Saturday,

March 12, 2016
Doors Open at 6 pm

Guest Name:

Guest Name:

Email Address:

$35.00 per person or $60.00 per couple
3 ways to pay: |
# Cash — Be sure to include this form
¥ Check (Payable to Leonardo da Vinci K—S School PTC)
# Credit Card: http:/ /ldv.schoolauction.net/auction2016/

A box has been provided in Diane’s office for your convenience.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us.
Kim - niemeyers@comcast.net

Kristen - fordkat@sbcglobal.net

We look forward to seeing you on March 12th!



LdV Junior Cheergl

| week clinic
Mon, Z/ZQ-Thurs 3/3 3:00-4: lSpm

Fri, 3/4 Jr. Cheer will
Perform at Morning Sing!!

The LdV cheerleaders will be holding a week
long cheer clinic for ist-3rd grade students
to celebrate National Cheerleading Week.

The clinic is $40 and all participants will receive
a cheer f-shirt, set of poms and a cheer bow.

Participants will learn 1-2 cheers and a dance using basic cheer techniques.

Pleage wear sneakers and workout/active attire appropriate for stretching
and dancing. No loose or dangling jewelry. Bring a snack and a bottle of water.

I give my permission for to participate in the LdV Jr. Cheer clinic.

Parent Signature: Date:

Student Name: -

Please return forms
and payment by
Friday February 19th.

Parent Name:

E-mail:

Clage room #:

Grade:

Phone:

T-Shirt Size:  Youth Small Youth Medium Youth Large  Youth XL

Make checks payable to LdV PTC memo:cheer.
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Devon Davis, Prinicipal

o Tiffany Ballord, Assistant Principal
The Da Vinei Players would like to offer you an
opportunity to support the Leonardo da Vinci middle
school theatre program by purchasing an ad in the
program of our upcoming production of Shakespeare’s
TWELFTH NIGHT mroi..mbm March 1, 3, and 4.
Donations also welcome!

Full Page: 5 1/4"x 8 1/4"
interior: $80
back cover: $100

Opposite this contract you will find ad rates and
approximate sizes. Please note that only the quarter and  full
page ads are in in a vertical  format.

How to purchase an ad:

1. Fill out the form below, attach a check for the appropriate amount, and
either put it in the Da Vinci Player box in the LdV parent office or mail it
to: Da Vinci Players, 1133 Marian Way, Sacramento 95818.

All checks are payable to LDV PTC.

2. Send a clean, black and white digital version of your ad to Ellen Chapman
at emc63(@sbcglobal. net. Acceptable formats are .pdf, .docx, Jjpeg,
or .pub.

3. You may also send a typed draft of your ad to the above email or neatly
hand draft an ad on the opposite template if you would like the program
editor to design an ad for you.

Half Page
$40

Submissions must be received by Wednesday, February 17th.

Name of business
Address

Phone email

Ad size LI digital [] hand drafted [ other

[7 I would like to make a tax-deductible donation of § .
Donors will be recognized in the program and sent a letter .w,oﬁ tax purposes.

Print name

Signature

Please contact Ellen Chapman with any questions:
emc63@sbcglobal.net or 446-4785,




Celebrate the life and times of Leonardo da Vinci ...

L.dV’s 14th Annual
On-Campus
Renaissance Faire

and Costume Day
Friday — April 15th

We Need volunteers!

This is a terrific event and a fun way
to get your parent hours.

Morning? Afternoon? All day?
Lunch provided to those who spend the day with us.

Are you interested in coordinating the Renaissance Faire
in 2017? This would be the perfect year to shadow.
To volunteer or with questions please email

"UnChu Littlefield at tateskitchen@gmail.com

please be sure to put RenFaire in the subject line




Help LdV Students Learn
the Art of Glass!

LdV is almost to our goal to purchase a glass kiln for our art programs. Once we have the kiln, we will
need parents who are experienced with glass to help our students experience glass. Here is how you
can be one of those people and help with our final fundraising goal:

First Glass Fusing Class

Saturday, April 2, 2016, 10:30 am - 1 pm
Bullseye Glass Resource Center

4514 Hollis Street, Emeryville CA 94608
$100 includes materials for your
handmade bowl

If we have 10-16 LdV related sign ups Bullseye will donate $800 toward our kiln. It's a win-win for LdV!

You will be taught everything you need to know to be able to create your own magnificent bowl, and to
help our students with their own creations.

Sign up now at https:bullseyeglass.givezocoks.com/events/Leonardo-da-vinci-school-april-2

Any adult can attend the class, so you can invite your non-LdV friends to spend this fun, creative day
with youl ‘
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Attendance Information: Email Sick and Tardy

Please email chereese-conner@scusd.edu with your students’ absences and tardies or call 557-0389 wait for the message to begin and then press
0. By email or phone, leave the child's name, room number, date of absence and reason for being out of schodl { i.e.: iiness, doctor appoiniment,
religious, out of town, death in family). Please use “absence” in the subject line of your email. You will receive a reply if your email has been received.
Absence verification must be made daily. Doctor's notes must accompany any medical excuse including tardies and early dismissals over 30 minutes.
Unverified absences will result in truancies,

Llamada. para avisar de enfermedad o retraso
Favor de llamar a 557-0389 {y selecione O) al empezar el mensaje) para avisar que su hijo/a va a estar ausente o va a llegar tarde. Deje su nombre,
el nombre de su hijo/a, et nimero del salon, el dia de ausencia o retraso, y la razdn {"estd enfermo/a”, “tiene una cita con el doctor”, tiene un funeral
familiar®, etcetera es suficients). Le pedimos gue llame antes de las 11:00 de la mafiana para evitar una ausencia sin escusa.
Students are allowed 10 excused (liness with a parent’s excuse, death in immediate family, child’s appearance in court) absences per the year.
Each additional absence from illness must have a docior's note to be cleared.

Bring a Doctor’s Note - If your child misses schodl for a visit to the Doctor or Dentist, please bring a school excuse rote for their attendance. It
doss make a difference on a student’s attendance report. The attendance code for a Doctor's visit is “M” which is unlimited and without the doctor’s
note it is an “A”. All students get 10 health absences "A” for the year, after that a doctor’s note is required.

Leave a Reasgon - We are asking that you email you child’s absence report to chereese-conner@scusd.edu as early as possible {before 10 a.m.).
Please use “attendance” in the subject line and include the child’s name, teacher, room number and the date of iliness and/or tardy, and the reason. The
reason is very important but does not need to be detailed; a simple “She/he is sick today”™ wil suffice. You will receive a confirmation email. Many parents
report absences stating their child will be absent, but do not state the *REASON” please remember to s0.

Did You Know...When your child has chicken pox, a skin rash, fice or other infectious health challenges you need to follow up with the main office
when your child returns to campus. A doctor's note that the child has been treated and is ckay to be back among our other students after a rash or
chicken pox is required by SCUSD health services.

Late to Bchool? Students who are over 30 minutes tardy must be accompanied to the main office by their parent or guardian to obtain a tardy slip. Al
tardies over 30 minutes must have an official doctors note. Three tardies over 30 minutes without such documentation will resut in a truancy notice.

Check Your Child’s Schedule
The lunch and recess schedules for all grade levels are readily available on the school website (eonardedavincischool.org). If you are picking your child
up for an appointrment, or bringing a funch they left behind, it is easier and quicker to find them in class than on the playground. Please consider timing
your trip around your child's schedule. Thank you.

Please Bring Your ID
If you are taking your child for early dismissal or are sending someons from your emergency card list, please note 1D will be required. It is schoo! policy
0 show proper 1D before a student is released. It is for the safety of your child, please do not grouse at the staff who are keeping our children safel
Badges: Every parent on campus must sign in to the main office. If you are working anywhere on campus get a “Volunteer” badge and sign in the
Volunteer book. If you are visiting a classroom, please sign in the book under Mona Lisa and wear a "Visitor” badge. Please sign out in the appropriate
book before leaving. These precautions are for the safety of everyone on campus.

Medications at School
Parents need to renew their children’s medication forms every year. If your child had medication administered by schodl staff last year, you need to
submit a new form this year. You will also need to bring in new medication for this year. Health Services disposes of all unused medication at the
end of each year. .

Allergy Alert
For the safety and consideration of our students with severe nut allergies we are striving to become a “nut free campus.” Thank you for your support
of our efforts, :
Fingerprinting Requirements: Yes, you do need to be fingerprinted to go on a field trip...whether you are driving children or not. The District
requires any adult who is not fingerprinted to be in sight of a certificated person at all times, but i is vital that teachers be free to watch their students,
not the grown ups who are there to help, So fingerprint pleasel

Pick up & Drop Off
What Time Doeg Your Child Get to School? Schocl begins at 9 am. Unless your child attends a before school class or breakfast, our
campus is not open unti 8:30 am. Piease do not leave children without adult supervision before 8:30 am.
Where Do You Drop Off? If you are dropping off in the back parking fot, are you stopping at the gate openings with your car and biacking the en-
trance for others (children and parents) who are walking into schoal? Please pay attention to where you stop, and espegially as you pull away. Lots of
humans use the parking lot and appreciate your full attention!
Please do net allow your children to walk through our parking lots! Small unaccompanied children are hard to see.
How Do You Get Here? If you are driving your children to school and come in from Freeport Bivd, do you know you are supposed o take a quick
right and come to the school on Shielah Way, enter through the back gate and then drive away on Stacia Way. This keeps the traffic flowing and is easier
on our neighbors. Thank you for going with the flow!
: Notice of Pesticide/Herbicide Use
LdV is scheduled for service by SCUSD's Small Grass Crew weekly. The crew may or may not spray every Wednesday. If they do spray, they will post

nogqcefin the f1:‘ront lower window of the front door. A copy of SCUSDY's Pest Management Program listing all chemicals applied to all sites is available
in the front office.

- Your Family Pet Belongs at Home
LdV is a pet free campus. For the safety (and cleaniiness) of our community please leave any size pets at home (unless okayed by teacher for shar-
ing}. Thank you.

LdV Attendance Line: 557-0389 Email: chereese-conner@scusd.edu




Open Enrollment Information
Students choosing tc attend a criteria school should visit the specialized programs page to determine what application requirements must be met.
Walk In for Open Enrollment wif take place at the Envoliment Genter (5601 47th Avenue, Sacramenio, CA 95824),
Walk In dates are for parents who do not have access o a computer or for parents who need assistance with translation. Translators will be
available in Chinese, Hmong, Russian, Spanish, and Viethamese.
If you have any questions please contact the Open Enrofiment Department at (916) 643-9075. Thank you.
For students entering 7-12th Grade 2016-17 Open Enrcliment Is CLOSED

For students entering K-6th Grade 2016-17
Open Enroliment for incoming elermentary students has begun and continues through 5 pra Juss., March 1, 2016.
Wialk-in Dates for K-6th Grade Open Enroliment: Wednesday, February 24, from @ am — 3 pm; Thursday, February 25, from noon- 5 pm;
: Friday, February 26, from 9 am - 11 am.

LAV Incoming Siblings!
If you have:
¢ carly Kinder: Get an application from Diane
* Kindergartner: Apply onling during the dates listed above
s First-6th grader: Get an application from Diane

LAV Sixth Graders!
If you plart to remain at LdV for Middle School, no application is necessary. Watch for “intent to Beturn Forms™ in April.

Laoking for Something to Do?

We Need You!
LaV community, we need your help to make this years' Father Daughter Dance a success. Please sign up 1o help with a variety of tasks to
make this event a wonderful memory for the daughters of LdV. Pleass consider donating time and deserts! To sign up, contagt Shannon
Acklen by phone (916) 251-9041 or email threedais@gmail.com or Adrienne Chan at achan@generalproduce.com.
Volunteer Hour Opportunity:

= Need a fun way to get your volunteer hours in? We orly have a month left before the big event! Come help us make this our best event
yett Don't have time to attend a meeting, but want to volunteer, let us know! We have upcoming jobs that can even be done from the comfort of
your own homet Contact Kim (916-709-6093) or Kristen (510-918-9173)

Duplication Help
Middte schoot science teacher, Mr Androlowicz is looking for someone to copy the VHS tapes he uses for his classes to DVD. K you can help, please
email stan-androlowicz@scusd.edu. Thank you

Highlight Your Culture
Volunteers are needed to create interesting cultural displays for the CIE display case located in the main hall by the office. The case can be adopted
by an individual, family, or group of friends to highlight a culture of their choice, Feb, and May are reserved, the rest of the months are open for you fo
highlight your culture or a topic that celebrates our cultural diversity, contact Stacy at stacielo@live.com

Teacher Appreciation Treats
Want to help appreite our teachers who go above and beyond? PTG hosts a breakfast the morning following class meetings, the dates of future
breakfasts: March 10, April 28 (Tentative) and May 28.
Please let me know if you are able to donate treats!i# All is welcomed....baked goods, fruit, snacks, juice, etc. Coffee will be donated by PTC. Pleasa
have treats to school by 8:15 to Diane's office. If you are interested in helping, let me know which dates work for you. —Stacy Lo staciglo@live.com

Looking to Get More Involved?
PTG is still looking for a volunteer to head up Ways & Means. This is a very important position on PTC, oversesing the fundraising activities that bring
enrichment to our students. Without PTC fundraising, Renaissance Faire, Science Fair, Family Science Night - to name a few - can't happen. Ways &
Means can be a chair or a committee. Contact diane-soule@scusd.edu if vou are interested.

Help LAV Students Learn the Art of Glass!

LdV is almost to our goal to purchase a glass kiln for our art programs. Once we have the kiln, we will nead parents who are experienced with glass
to help our students experience glass. Here is how you can be one of those people and help with our final fundraising goal: sign up for First Glass
Fusing Class on Saturday, April 2, 2016, 10:30 am - 1 pm, Bullseye Glass Resource Center at 4514 Hollis Street, Emeryville CA 946808. $100 includes
materials for your handmade bowl. If we have 10-16 LaV related sign ups Bullseye will donate $800 toward our Kiln. It's a win-win for LdV? You will be
taught everything you need to know to be able to create your own magnificert bowd, and to hefp our students with their own creations. Sign up now at
https:bullseyegiass.givezooks.com/gvents/Leonardo-da-vinci-schoal-april-2. Any aduit can attend the class, so you can invite your non-LdV friends to
gpend this fun, creative day with youl

Ren Faire Help
Need some hours? Please contact UnChu Littiefield at tateskitchen@gmail. com (please use ren faire in the subject fing).




Fund Raising News
Magazine Pundraiser
Cur BIG FALL FUNDRAISER is over! Thank you 1o everyone who participated. Please
= remember you can still order online {or ask friends and relatives to, by using our scheot
code: 2692168 on the GA website: gafundraising.com.
Contribute without Paying

SCHOOL CENTS Fundraiser at Arden Fair Mall After you have finished shop-
ping/eating at Arden Fair Mall, take your receipts to the customer service desk near JC Pen-
ney's. Tell them that you are from LdV and woutd like to record your recsipis. They will record
and stamp them for you and then give them back to you. It is that simple. For every dolfar we
spend and record at Arden Fair Mall, LdV receives 5 points. At the end of the schoal year in
May, the highest points sehools will receive cash prizes! Please encourage family and fiends
o record their receipts for LdV as well.  f you forgot to have them recorded, no problem! You
can take them back for up 1o 90 days from purchase. There is also a box in Diane’s office for
you o drop off the receipis, so that they can be turnned in for you. There wilf be envelopes
provided near the box for you to fill out and put your receipts into. Thanks for participatingt!

How Do You Shoparoo?it's so simple even | can do it. Look up Shoparoo on your
smartphone, download the app, answer some easy guestions (you can choose to be anony-
mous} then shop! Within 2 weeks of your shopping at stores like Raley’s, Target, WalMart,
Trader Joe's, even Berkeley Bowl - take a picture of your receipt through the Shoparco app
and submit it. You can cross out any purchases or oredit information youl wish. it's that simple.
Shoparco then uses the information 10 help retailers market their products. i remaing anony-
maous and LdV winst

Shopping Online for Business or Personal Needs? Go to our website:
leonardodavincischool.org or the LdV Facebook page; Click on the Amazon link; Log in to your
Amazon account just like you normally would; Complete your purchase. It’s just that easy and
Lo will earn up to 8% on all of your Amazon.com purchases!

Free E-Waste Pick Up Schedule your FREE pick up by visiing www.eWastedgood.
com Fill in your contact information and within a few days a dispatcher will contact you to
schedule an at home or office pick up date. Your electronics will be picked up, recycled and
the proceeds will be donated to LdV. You can also call for pick up at 800-317-3112

ltems that can be picked up, WORKING OR NOT! Televisions, monitors, fax machines,
desktop copiers, telephones, vacuum cleaners, keyboards, mice, networking equipment,
wires and cords, household phones, medical equipment, video games, computers, calcufa-
tors, celf phones, printers, scanners, laptops, powsr tools, small appliances, stero systems,
refrigerators, washers and dryers...and more. Alf electronics are recycled locally in Califorria.

Clip, Save, and Send In Box Tops & Labels for Education Heip the LdV PTC
raise much needed funds and points for school-wide programs and events by submitting box tops
and labels in a zip-top plastic bag or envelope with your student’s classroom number on it and send
it to school,

Labels for Education can be found on Campbells Soup, Pace, Pepperidge Farm, Glad
products, and more. Go to labelsforeducation.com 1o see product lists and special offers. We
use these labels for points that help us purchase balls and other playground equipment.

Boxtops 4 Education can earn money for LdV in three ways: 1. Shop and clip: boxtops
are found on General Mills cereal, Hanes apparel, Ziploc food storage, Arvey office supplies,
Hefty bags and more; 2. Shop online: boxtops can be earned shopping onlfine for Lands End,
Toys R Us, and more; 3. Earn Bonus points: by going onfine to boxtops4education.com

Don't Forget to Use Your Som EXTRA Card...Truly the easiest and chaap-
est lundraiser at |.dV...it costs you nothing to remember to use your EXTRA card (registered
o help LdV) when you shop at Raley's and Bel Air. You get points and groceries and we get
cash, its a win-win!
«..and your Target card Whenever you use a Target card (debit or credit), Target donates 1%
of your purchase to the school of your choice. {Plus you get a 5% discount and free shipping onling).
It’s Never Too Late for Magazines You or your family and friends can order maga-
zZines throughout the year by shopping at the online site wwwgaschoolstore.com and using
our SCHOOL CODE 2692168, Late orders will not warrant prizes. Thanks for supporting Lav!
Thank You for Your 0ld Car... Action Donation Services will take cars, boats or BVs and
. turn them into money for the school and possibly cash and a tax donation for you. Call toll free
866 244-8464 or go to www.actiondenation.org for your no obligation evaluation of your donation.

Use Our Link when you buy from Amazon...
and at least 4% of your purchase will support LdV

http://amzn.to/1GOtKX

Know a Great Way to Earn

Hours and Have Fun?
Did you know that attending a LdV sporting event
{volleyball, soccer, basketball) counts for Parent
Vounteer Hours? Every adult who shows team
spirit and is a shinning example of good sports-
manship is an asset to our teams.

It’s Easy to Recycle at LdV!
Just drop vour clean bottles or cans in (or near)
the recycle bin focated in the Middle School quad,
near room 29. Proceeds from this recycling proj-
ect support our aguapenics program and Middle
3chool quad plants!

Photog, Photos, Photos

Do you attend school events, ke to take photos
and want to see your photos in print? If you an-
swered yes to all of these questions, please send
any photos you have taken of: Funderland; Math-
ematica; Middle School Dances; Spirit Week; Har-
vest Hoedown; Makers Faire to terie_hammad®@
hotmail.com or download them to a GD and drop
them in the HISTORY box located in Diane’s office.
Thank you, Terrie Hammad, LdV Historian & Year-
book Coordinator

‘Ero'm 9& _’Di;f'ric(‘
* Parent Guides for the SBAC assessments

are available on our website by grade span at;
http:/Awanw.scusd.edu/california-assessment-stu-
dent-performance-and-progress-caaspp.  These
guides include an overview of testing and sample
questions.

* C.K McCiatchy High School is developing a four
year Visual and Performing Arts (VAPA} pro-
gram beginning in the 2016-2017 school year. The
mission of VAPA is to promote higher academic
achievement, develop marketable career skilis,
encourage continued education, and enhance the
quality of fife in our community through the Aris.
VAPA students will be provided with opportunities
to explore caresrs within the broad fields of art,
entertainment, and media; to understand the rela-
tionship between academic success and success
in the workplace; and to develop the necessary
skills to sustain a meaningful career in their chosen
field. The experience and fraining students receive
VAPA will give them a solid educational founda-
tion and prepare them for continued education
and future career opportunities.  Our graduates
will be creative contributors to society and a posi-
tive influence within the community. In order to be
considered for VAPA admission, you must return a
completed application packet no later than Febru-
ary 18, 2016. All VAPA Students wilt be placed in
a Zero period PE course as a freshman to facilitate
participation in the Freshman Art Experience ¢lass
required for VAPA. For more information and an
application, please visit the C.K. McClatchy VAPA
website: htip://ckmvapa.org

Summer Learning Programs
Free and Fun for grades K-12
Registration/lrformation 4-7 pm: March 1 @ CK
McClatchy HS; March 2 & 31 @ Serna Canter;
March 8 @ Burbark HS; March 15 @ Rosemont
HS; March 16 @ Kennedy HS; March 30 @ Hiram
Johnson HS. For more information 643-7993 or

www.scusdyouthdevelopment.org




Badges: Every parent on campus must sign in to
the main office. If you are working anywhere on
campus get a “Volunteer” badge and sign in the
Volunteer bock. If you are visiting a classroom,
please sign in the book under Mona Lisa and
wear a “Visitor” badge. Please sign out in the ap-
propriate book before leaving. These precautions
are for the safety of everyone on campus.

Tally Sheefs: A tally sheet is in the first newstetter
of the month. Extras can be found in the front of-
fice or on the schocl website. Please turn it into
your child’s class or to the Volunteer Office at the
end of the month.

Carry Over Hours: Hours from 2014-15 are only
carried over to this year if they ware workad AF-
TER May 15, 2015 {and tumed in). Thank you
to every parent who worked over their required
hours last year (most of you). Our program shines
because of youl

First Pay Packets: Please complete your first day
packet and return them to the classrcom as soon
as possible. Extra forms can be found on our web
site or in the front office.

TP test reselts amd Sex Offender Backgrovnd
cheek clearances: Must be on file before working
in the classroom. Fingerprinting must be cleared
betore driving on or chaperoning fieldtrips.

Feel free to stop by the garage door Mon-Fri
7:30am-3:30pm or email me at diane-soule@
scusd.edu, or leave a message at 277-7034,

Please Remember

When approaching an leaving our campus...We
ALL have children to drop off or pick up. We ALL
have places we need to go. But the most impor-
tanily ALL. of us need to be safe and courteous.
Good behavior under pressure is a great lesson
for the childran in your car to withess.

And please do not block driveways, walk on
lawns or run the stop signs in our neighborhcod!

Fingerprinting Requirements
Yes, you do need to be fingerprinted o go on
a field trip...whether you are driving children or
not...whether you are going by bus or not. The
District requires any adult who is not fingerprinted
to be in sight of a certificated person at all times,
but it is vital that teachers be free to watch their
students, not the grown ups who are there to
help. S¢ fingerprint please!

Driving on a Field T'rip?
The district requirements for insurance (when
driving kids on field &ips) are as foflows: minimum
of liability $50,000/$100.000 and property is mini-
mum $25,000.

No Free TB Testing
SCUSD no longer offers free TB screening. It is rec-
ommended you see your primary ¢are provider, or
make use of a community clinic. For your conve-
nience, the following are resources you could use:
Wellspace Health: four locations, Please call
737-5555 for details. $16
Elica Health Center: 3701 J St, suite 201, Sac-
ramento. Flease call 454-2345 to make an ap-
pointment $40,
Several Rite Aide locations
CVS/phamacy: 1350 Florin Road

From the SCL

(Sehooi Community Liaison)

About the Newsletter

This newsletter is provided by the LdV PTC in
conjunction with the LdV School Gommunity
Ligison. Please read it weekly in order to keep
up with what is happing in our community, This
is where you can get ideas zbout where and
how 1o participate. This is also where you can
announce any schoot related activiies by sub-
mitting a short article about the event. Please
be sure to include the date, time, and a con-
tact name and number.

Déja, Vu?

if you read the newsletter weekly, some of the
content may see familiar. Many parents choose
to read the newsletter sporadically, and articles
are run repeatedly so they can catch up. it may-
be frustrating for you (and me) but read carefully
since pages might seem the same but rest as-
stired no two issues are exactly alike!

LAV on the Web & Facebook
The weekly newsletter (without additional fly-
ers) can be found on the LdV web site; leon-
ardodavincischool.org.

You may also download Tally Shests in ei-
ther Word or Excel. The files can be completed
and emaited to diane-soule@scusd.edu. When
you email a tally you will receive a reply. If you
do not receive a reply it means your email was
not received.

Like Us on Facebook and stay up to date
on LdV events! https://www.facebook.com/
l.eonardodaVinciks

Flease Remember the FB page is purely in-
formational and to support our school and it's
culture. Please "like” us if you would fike news
about LdV, meeting reminders, and event up-
dates.

No Tricks!
Lo you have a few too many treats at your
house? Brop off any extras in the front office to
share with LdV staff. Your donation of seasonal
candy is very appreciated. Drop off in Diane’s
office please! Thank youl

Lost? Get a, Bumper Stickers
The oval LdV bumper stickers are available in
Diane's office. They are only $3 (cash please).
They are a great way of identifying the other
drivers while on an LdV field #rip {or even when
you are just driving around towr). Proceeds
benefit L.dV fourth grade.

Please Remember

When approaching an leaving ow campus...
We ALL have children to drop off or pick up.
We ALL have places we need to go. But the
maost importantly ALL of us need to be safe and
courteous. Good behavior under pressure is a
great lesson for the children in your car to wit-
Ness.

And please do not block driveways, move
trash cans, watk on lawns or run the stop signs
in our neighborhood!

Enot O
Please note: the corect email to use to report
absences is chereese-conner@scusd.edu

Open. Enrollment Information
Students choosing to attend a criteria school
should visit the specialized programs page to
determine what application requirements must
be met.

Walk In for Open Enroliment will take place
at the Enrollment Center (5601 47th Avenue,
Sacramento, CA 95824),

Walk In dates are for parents who do not
have access to a computer or for parents who
need assistance with transiation. Translators
will be available in Chinese, Hmong, Russian,
Spanish, and Vietnamese.

If you have any questions please contact
e Open Enroliment Department at (216) 643-
9075. Thank you.

For students entering K-6th Grade
Open Enroliment for incoming elementary stu-
dents begins online at 8 am on Tuesday, Feb-
ruary 16 and continues through 5 pm Tuesday,
March 1, 2016.

Walk-in Dates for K-6th Grade Open Enroll-
ment: Wednesday, February 24, from 9am -3
pm; Thursday, February 25, from noon- 5 pm;
Friday, February 26, from 9 am -1 am.

Looking at High School?

* George Washington Carver - Visit days
March 1 & April 5 from 8:30-10 am, Calf Mrs
Agnos 1o reserve your space 228-5751

* Natomas Charter School’s Performing
and Fine Arls Academy- If you would like
get a first hand lock at our program, Visiting
Day is scheduled for Tuesday, February 9th,
8:30-10:30 a.m. Start your visit by watching
some PFAA student performances and getting
information about the program from Mathew
DeMeritt, the Performing and Fine Arts Acad-
emy Coordinator and some of our fantastic
students and teachers. After you have had an
opportunity fo chat and ask questions you will
be able o tour our campus, visit classrooms,
view student displays and meet with teachers.
Please RSVP to Mrs. Hobart 916-928-5353.

What's Happening
After School?

On Stage Classes Questions? Contact cyn-
thia.speakman@gmail.com or 916-502-0336
with questions.

LdV Ballet Folkiorico Club for boys & girls
K-8 grade. The group will perform at LdV’s
arnual Cinco de Mayo Fastival. Contact Mrs,
Garcia (318)585-6020 or pick up a registration
form (front office)

Spanish Immersion Classes for Kids New
Classes of different levels start every month.
Fick up a form in the front office or contact
Mrs. Garcia (916)585-6020 for info.

Backyard Art Academy Painting, drawing,
watercolor, mask making, collage and print-
makding $12 per class (alf materials included).
For 2nd-8th grade students. Call Leslie Colby
at 502-1227 to sign up.




